
	
  

 
 
 
We are looking for musicians from all over the 
globe, who have newly come to Lower Saxony. 

 
Do you create music? Do you write about music or do you love organising 

cultural events, such as concerts and festivals? 
 

The Welcome Board is a project supporting those who work in the field of music and have fled or 
migrated to the federal state of Lower Saxony. 

 

We want: 

Musicians  

Music event organisers  

Music journalists  

 
We want to enter into dialogue with you and find out what type of music you enjoy creating and 
listening to. What are the instruments you play and what do you need in order to create or 
continue with your music also here in Lower Saxony. Do you want to work in the field of music in 
Lower Saxony even though you are currently working in another field?   
 

What are the difficulties you face as a newcomer to Lower Saxony? Do you need instruments, 
rehearsal space, performance and job opportunities, lessons, contacts etc.? 
 

We want to give voice to you and your music and want to connect you with partner institutions 
that will support you.  
 

We are looking forward to getting to know you in an informal interview. 
 

Please contact us! 

Jamila Al-Yousef, project coordinator Welcome Board 
welcomeboard@musikland-niedersachsen.de 

www.welcomeboard-niedersachsen.de 
www.facebook.com/welcomeboardniedersachsen 

Phone: 0511 / 64279201 
	
  
The Welcome Board is a joint initiative of Musikland Niedersachsen gGmbH and the Ministry of Science and Culture of 
Lower Saxony with the aim to support refugee and migrant musicians.  
 
Musikland Niedersachsen promotes a modern diverse music culture. As a service provider, Musikland Niedersachsen 
gGmbH brings together the heterogenous, decentralized music world of Lower Saxony and offers its expertise in this 
field. The team of five works to increase the visibility of the music culture of Lower Saxony in all its facets.  


